
  
USS MIDWEST, 
  
         Just wanted to keep everyone informed.  The membership was last updated on March 29 and I sent 
this report out a few times already.  In saying this I have no update.  As of April 30, I have received 8 
Individual Recruitment Award forms and still waiting on verification.  I was told I should receive 
verification by this week.   
  
Also a reminder that 90% target date was changed to May 12th and the 100% target date was changed to 
June 9th.  Lets get that membership to come in. 
  
Juan R. Torres 
Membership Committeeman-Midwest 
2020-2021 
 


